
  Red and Blue Class Newsletter  

Welcome back to School! We hope 

you had a lovely rest and the 

children are ready and motivated 

to learn again.  

 Weekly timetable: 

 

Wednesday and Thursday: PE 

days – please remember no 

jewellery. 

 

Friday - Changing library books 

and new Phonics Bug e-book and 

game. 

Book Care:   

                                        
Please ensure that they bring their book 

bags in everyday. Make sure that you use 

their book bags for their reading book and 

not their backpacks; as the books become 

damaged. Water bottles should be carried 

separately. 

Reading:              

 
The children are progressing really well 

with their reading. It is imperative that 

you hear your child read at least three 

times a week. It is important to continue 

word building with their sounds as well as 

reading the common words that have been 

sent home in their envelopes.  

 

Reading regularly helps to develop their 

confidence, fluency and pace. The books 

have guidance within the cover to help 

you extend their learning.  

 

The reading records are a good source of 

information about how the children are 

getting on at home with their reading and 

sound work; please write in them every 

time you read with your child at home or 

online.     

Lastly, please remember to check 

that their clothes, kits, shoes and 

coats are still clearly labelled as 

they wash/rub off in time. On PE 

days, long hair must be tied back 

and jewellery is not allowed to be 

worn, so please ensure that 

earrings are removed before school 

on these days. 

This term we will be looking at farms, the 

role of the farmer, farms over time, life 

cycles of plants and animals.  Our role play 

areas will be a garden centre and a science 

lab (mini-beasts).  If you have any 

resources that you think would support 

these areas we would be grateful. 


